
Comment and Response Report 

 

I.M. Mavhutha, from the Merafong City Local Municipality, requested a copy of the Draft Basic 

Assessment Report. 

A copy of the Draft Basic Assessment Report was submitted to I.M. Mavhutha to comment on. 

Comments were received. The Merafong City Local Municipality does not have any objections and is in 

support of the proposed project as no significant environmental impact is going to happen as a result of 

erecting the proposed mast. The Municipality recommends that mitigation measures outlined in the 

Environmental Management Program be followed. 


